EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
NATIONAL AERONAUTICS and SPACE COUNCIL
WASHINGTON

April 17, 1964

Dear Mike:

Enclosed is a copy of a recent report on manned
exploration of the solar system. It represents
my most recent thoughts on advanced propulsion
and is to some extent a companion document to the
report on unmanned solar system exploration sent
to you on October 18, 1963,

I would appreciate any critical comments that you
care to make about this exercise,

Sincerely,

Wy
Maxwell W. Hunter, 1I
Member, Professional Staff

Mr. Michael A, Minovitch
Jet Propulsion Laboratory
4800 Oak Grove Drive
Pasadena 3, California
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